
Summary
Between 15 February and 15 March 2021 Central Coast 
Council publicly exhibited the Northern Lakes Floodplain Risk 
Management Study and Plan. 

The draft report was prepared following detailed analysis of 
the feedback we received from our first round of community 
consultation, and an assessment of potential flood risk 
management measures. 

We invited the community to attend drop-in information 
sessions (in person and virtual), submit questions via the online 
tool and submit feedback via the online submission form. 

 Engagement Results
Feedback received throughout the exhibition period included: 

•	 potential mitigation measures for properties identified as 
‘high risk’

•	 comments about the detail around lake levels

•	 management options for The Entrance Channel
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How you connected

1,211 visits to the Your 
Voice Our Coast website

What’s next? 
The Floodplain Management team will now finalise this Northern Lakes Floodplain Risk Management Study 
and Plan. The final document will be presented to Council for adoption.

We will inform the community of the finalised plans in the coming months.

Find out more and stay up to date at yourvoiceourcoast.com 

yourvoiceourcoast.com

The document was 
downloaded 520 times 

More than 17,352 social 
media users reached 
generating 308 likes, 
comments and shares. 

9366 flyers were 
distributed by letterbox 
drops in the local area.

11,202 stakeholders were 
kept up-to-date through 
e-news. 

April 2021

17 people participated 
at 2 community drop-in 
information sessions

A total of 14 submissions 
were received via the 
online form


